
From: Chris Ridings [mailto:Chris.Ridings@emaconsulting.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 26 March 2018 10:08 AM 
To: Chambers - Hamilton DP 

Cc: Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com; Michael Nguyen 
Subject: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award - request for Video Link  

 
Dear Ms Lam 
 
I am Babcock Mission Critical Services Australasia’s representative instructing Ashurst in relation to 
the Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award.   Babcock and my offices are in Adelaide. For the purpose of 
the Directions Hearing on 4 April 2018, could we please have a video link arranged for Adelaide so 
that I can attend? 
 
Regards  
 
 
Chris Ridings  |  Principal Consultant  |  EMA Consulting   
Unit 4, 215 Port Road, Hindmarsh  SA  5007  |  PO Box 140, Hindmarsh  SA  5007 
T  08 8203 1700  |  F  08 8340 4626  |  M  0439 850 057 
chris.ridings@emaconsulting.com.au  |  www.emaconsulting.com.au  |  www.buzz-er.com 

 
  
EMAC Consultants are not legal practitioners and therefore do not provide legal advice or services. Subject to the matter at hand, your 
EMAC Consultant may recommend that you obtain formal legal advice. If formal legal advice is required, upon your written instruction 
EMAC will brief your matter to a legal practitioner for this purpose. The contents of this e-mail are confidential and may be subject to 
professional privilege and copyright. If you have received this communication in error, you must not copy or distribute this message or 
any part of it or otherwise disclose its contents to anyone. No representation is made that this e-mail is free of viruses or other defects. 
Virus scanning is recommended and is the responsibility of the recipient. 
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